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In the last week of term the pupils of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Louis Calder 

Yr 1:  Alyssa Wark 

Yr 2:  Dane Mitchell 

Yr 3:  Riley Van de Gevel 

Yr 4:  Amelia Miller  

Yr 5:  Lily Hamer 

Yr 6:  Kennady Hickingbotham 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

In the last week of term the Wow 
Work  of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Everybody 

Yr 1:  Boyzie Mitchell 

Yr 3:  Harley McKeever 

Yr 4:   Erika Ellis  

Yr 5:   Lleyton Broughton 

Yr 6:   Jonah German 

Attendance Winner 

Reception—99.4% 

Well Done 

Easter Egg Donation thanks 

We would like to thank school staff and Cheryl of Vision for Education for their generous  
donations of Easter eggs. 

School Dinners  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Ollie Ireland for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Early Years Trip to the Farm 

The Foundation Stage trip to Cannon Hall Farm went very well and we all had a lovely time.  

We got to see newly born lambs and goats. The children really enjoyed it and we would like to 
thank parents for their support.  

This week, children have been learning about current world events. 

Collective Worship 

A reminder that dinners cost £9.50 a week, payable in advance on a Monday. 
The cost of school dinners from 29th April until half term (Friday 24th May) will be £36.10. 
 



Edie’s Fundraising 

Edie in Year 4 will be launching her ‘Charitable Event’ in an assembly this week. Here is the letter she 
wrote: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to be supporting Edie (Year 6) and her family with some fundraising over the next two 
terms. 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 2nd May—Choir restarts. 
Monday 6th May—School closed for Bank Holiday. 

Wednesday 8th May—Family Learning: Spring Arts 
and Crafts. 

Monday 13th May—SATS week Year 6 and Year 2. 

Monday 13th May—Start of Mental Health Aware-
ness Week. 

Thursday 16th May—Leaves of Life service at St 
Mary's. 

Thursday 13th June—Class photos. 

Local Events 

 

Swimming 

Just to note that swimmers will leave school at 12.35 and return at about 2.45, due to the road through 
Copley being closed. 

Me and my family are going to make a meal for people who will be alone 
at Christmas. We want everyone to feel happy at Christmas. We will be 
playing games and singing as well as eating lots of food. 

We need to raise money to pay for food and drink and I hope my 
friends at school could support me. If we raise enough we might be 
able to get everyone a gift too. 

To start our fundraising each class will be getting a Jar, and we hope 
you all bring in some pennies to put in your class Jar.  

The class with the most money will get a prize. 

Please bring your pennies by 21st June. 

Thanks,  

Edie   

Choir 

A reminder that choir starts again this Thursday 2nd May for anyone that attended before   
Easter. If anyone new would like to join then they need to see Mrs Horsfall for a  letter.  


